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People with time for Children 

 
 

4th September 2019 

To Parents/Carers in Holly Leaves Class and Pre-School, 

 

Dear Parents, 

Forest Schools will be taking place every Friday starting 6th September for children in Holly Leaves. 

Children must wear non-uniform with long sleeves and wear trousers. These are likely to get a bit 

muddy, so old clothes are best. You might like to put a spare change of clothes in their bag on a Friday, 

but this isn’t essential. They will need a pair of wellies that will be able to stay at school.  

Children must come into school with other shoes on (such as trainers) to wear for the rest of the day. 

If the children have waterproofs, please send them in and let us know if there is any reason they need to 

go home weekly. Otherwise they will stay on their peg and be sent home throughout the year if they 

need a wash. We do have a limited number of waterproof trousers which can be borrowed. 

We would appreciate any donations of hot chocolate powder and biscuits for the children to enjoy in 

Forest Schools. If possible, we would ask them to be nut free due to allergies. 

Many Thanks 

 

Miss Pearson 
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